
Some very important information: 

New Mesa City inspector for our area: Thank you Debbie Evans for research 

•        Mesa City Ordinance, 480-644-2061, where you can report a problem. 

•         New Inspector(can contact her),  Lisa Kohl: 480-644-4852.  Met her in from of our house this 

morning, very nice young lady. 

  

Neighborhood Cleanup program 

•        We have been accepted to  participate in the Neighborhood Clean-up program. 

•        Dates will be determined by the program. January, February, or March, 2025.   

Will let you know as soon as I know. 4-6 month ahead. 

•        They will deliver 8-30-yd roll-off containers one time, pick them up, then deliver 8 more 
3 days later. Last time we did this, we filled them up, so program will give us 2 deliveries. 

•        Program will  send a postcard out to all residents 4-6 weeks before delivery of 
containers to inform residents what  you can put in them. 

Any questions, let me know and I will get them answered, the gal is great to work with. 

., 

Thank you for all for all you do! 

Jeanne irrer 

989-307-0117 


